From: Stoskopf, Chad

To: Lisa Diesslin

Subject: Pension Reform

Date: Thursday, March 2, 2023 10:00:29 AM
Hi Lisa,

Please support the teacher retirement reform proposals and take away the so-called early retirement penalties for
anyone who leaves before 66 years of age. Why aren't we in the ballpark with neighboring states like lowa,
Wisconsin, and North Dakota? I believe our state ranks high across the nation and compared to our neighbors.
Please do what you can to make sure the future of education in Minnesota attracts new talented individuals and
doesn't keep folks who would be at the top of the pay scale but 5-10 years past their teaching prime.

Thank you for your time and efforts to keep MN at the top of Education in our Nation!

Chad Stoskopf

Chad Stoskopf
Esko Activities
218-879-1909
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